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CONCERNING: 

New implementation report format 

1. At its 77th meeting (Geneva, November 2023), the Standing Committee adopted a new 
implementation report format that can be found in the Annex to this Notification. 

2. The Standing Committee also encouraged Parties to submit their next implementation report by 
31 October 2024 (covering 2021, 2022 and 2023) so that the Secretariat can gather the 
necessary data for reporting on progress towards achievement of the goals of the CITES 
Strategic Vision to the next meeting of the Conference of the Parties (CoP20) scheduled to take 
place in 2025.  

3. This Notification replaces Notification to the Parties No. 2016/006 of 5 February 2016. 

 

  

 


